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TITLE 515 PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS
BOARD

LSA Document #03-11

The Professional Standards Board gives notice that the date of the public hearing for consideration of final adoption of LSA
Document #03-11, printed at 26 IR 2451, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on May 27, 2003 at 10:00 a.m., at the Professional Standards Board, 101 West
Ohio Street, Third Floor, Indianapolis, Indiana the Professional Standards Board will hold a public hearing on a proposed new
rule to provide certain requirements and procedures for the issuance and revocation of various licenses and permits issued by the
Professional Standards Board. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Professional Standards Board, 101 West Ohio Street,
Suite 300 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Marie Theobald
Executive Director
Professional Standards Board



